
June 3, 2014 
 
 
 
A Public Hearing for the Village of Brooklyn Heights, Ohio was held on June 3, 2014 at 7.25 P.M. with 
Tim Clymer, Clerk Treasurer presiding. 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited at this time. 
 
Present at roll call:   Councilmen:  Black, N. Hatgas, Foote, 
        Selig, Walsh    
  
     Mayor:    Procuk 
     Clerk/Treasurer: Clymer 
     Law Director:  Dowling 
 
 
Tim Clymer Clerk Treasurer stated that the Public Hearing was called tonight to pass the 2015 Tax 
Budget for Cuyahoga County.  It is a document that we are required to prepare for the budgetary law. The 
county looks at a few things such as a rough 2015 estimated budget to make sure we don’t have any 
projecting negative balances or a need for increased local government funds which is hard to get. The 
main item they look at is our outstanding debt. It’s a non-issue for us because we have no debt which 
makes this document fairly simple.  Tim Clymer asked it there were any questions. 
 
If there are no questions there will need to be a motion from Council to pass the 2015 Tax Budget in order 
for it to be sent to the County.   
 
It was moved by Councilwoman N. Hatgas, seconded by Councilman Foote to pass 2015 Tax Budget. 
Yeas: All of Council 
Nays: None. 
Motion Carried 5-0 
 
Tim Clymer Clerk Treasurer concluded the Public Hearing. 
  
 
        
       Tim Clymer 
       Clerk Treasurer presiding 
        


